
GEISINGER HEALTH PLAN

Addendum 2023

Information about changes to your 2023 coverage

Last August, President Joe Biden signed the Inflation Reduction Act. That changed what you may pay 
for your Medicare Part B prescription drug coverage. This document describes the changes, so be sure 
to keep it for reference. 

Beginning Saturday, April 1: If a Part B drug price has increased at a faster rate than inflation, you’ll 
pay less coinsurance for certain Part B drugs. However, you’ll never pay more than what is listed in your 
2023 Evidence of Coverage document. 

Beginning July 1: Members who use insulin through an insulin pump won’t pay more than a $35 copay 
for a one-month supply of covered insulin.

You don’t need to do anything. But if you have any questions, call 800-498-9731 (TDD: 711).  
We’re available: 

•	Daily, 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. (Oct. 1 – March 31) 

•	Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 8 p.m.; Saturday, 8 a.m. – 2 p.m. (April 1 – Sept. 30)

Thanks for trusting your coverage to Geisinger Health Plan. 

Evidence of Coverage, Annual Notice of Change and Summary of Benefits
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